
International
citizens to focus
group interview

Hi, help us help you!

Citizen Service in Aarhus seeks

international citizens to take

part in a focus group interview.

We aim to gather insights about

life in Aarhus and the welcome

experience for newcomers. To

participate, all you need is a

willingness to share your

thoughts and be available 

on the day. 

When and where? 

The focus group will be held at

Dokk1 on either October 29th or

October 30th, from 4:00 PM to

5:30 PM. 

Interested?
To participate, please email
ekfr@aarhus.dk with your
name and preferred date.

Please note!
We’re relying on your
participation, so the

registration is binding.

Pssssst! 
As a thank-you,

you’ll get 2 tickets
to the cinema!


